
 

 
 

Date:     February 19, 2025 

To:         Cooperative Members 

From:   State Procurement Office  

Re:        Change in SPO Alert Application 

 
 
Due to the increasing number of cooperative members, the State Procurement Office has transitioned to a new email 
platform for bulk email communications.  Recipients are advised to check their spam folders for these emails, as they 
may be blocked by firewalls. 

 

You can also view the Alerts on our website!  

 

 

If you have any questions, please email us at spo@azdoa.gov. 

 

Thank you for your understanding! 

  

https://spo.az.gov/

